Dedicated to Academic Excellence!

Dr. Sandra Nash, Superintendent of Education
Ronda Stacker, Child Nutrition Director
404 Market Street e Port Gibson, MS 39150
Phone: 601-437-4232 e Fax: 437-3036

8/10/2023

Community Eligibility Program

Dear Parent or Guardian:

We are pleased to inform you that the Claiborne County School District will participate in the regular
National School Lunch and Breakfast Program for 2023 - 2024 academic school year.

Students enrolled with the Claiborne County School District are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast
and lunch at school at no cost under the Community Eligibility Program. No further action is required of
you. In addition, your child(ren} will be able to participate in this meal program without having to submit
an application.

If we can be of further assistance, please contact us at (601} 437-4232,

Sincerely,
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Dr. Sandra Nash
Superintendent of Education

“This institution is an equal opportunity provider.”



